
Nev.  PUC  OKs  rooftop  solar
policies
By Ben Botkin, Las Vegas Review-Journal

The  Nevada  Public  Utilities  Commission  approved  an  order
Friday that establishes net metering policies aimed at helping
the rooftop solar industry grow.

The order, which is effective immediately, requires NV Energy
to charge the same fees to customers regardless of whether
they use solar. Solar users also get compensation for excess
solar energy that they don’t use through a credit on their
bills.

The order follows the Legislature’s passage this session of
Assembly Bill 405, which was aimed at making rooftop solar
financially  viable.  Solar  energy  advocates  praised  the
commission’s move.

Read the whole story

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/09/nev-puc-oks-rooftop-solar-policies/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/09/nev-puc-oks-rooftop-solar-policies/
https://www.reviewjournal.com/news/politics-and-government/nevada/nevada-puc-oks-policies-to-help-rooftop-solar-industry-grow/

